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The Formentera Council's Office of Infrastructure and Mobility wishes to announce that due
construction work on two streets, carrer Guillem de Montgrí and carrer València, a new car park
will be made available from Thursday, December 7. According to department head Rafael
González, the 70-vehicle lot will be 75 metres from the arterials' juncture, with access from the
nearby roundabout. The idea, assured González, is to minimise the inconveniences caused by
the road work and let drivers in Sant Ferran park close to home.

  

The bus stop that was previously located on avinguda Joan Castelló i Guasch and which
provided service to lines L1, L2 and school buses will be moved to the roundabout as well.
Rubbish collection will also be suspended on the two thoroughfares and relocated to the
roundabout. All part of an effort, González assured, to keep the inconvenience to a minimum.

  

The changes will remain in effect over the course of the road work, which is scheduled to
conclude on May 1.
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